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Noteworthy Information: 
 

1. AmeriCorps Trail Project:  the biological resource evaluation has been completed and included 
in the environmental permit applications. The project remains on track for construction to be 
completed in Fall 2025, dependent on weather conditions. 
 

2. The environmental review and NEPA documentation for the Burbank Farm ADA Path and 
Restroom Facility Project, and the City Hall ADA Upgrades Project is now complete and the 
CDBG grant funding for both projects are now scheduled for funding commitment by HUD. 
 

3. Woodmark Apartments public street improvements - completed.   
 

4. Covert Lane/Zimpher Drive Crossing Improvements - grant application for Highway Safety 
Improvements Program (HSIP cycle 12) has been submitted to Caltrans. We anticipate notice if 
awarded by early 2025.  
 

5. Bodega Avenue Bike Lanes and Rehab Phase I – federal report of expenditures and final invoice 
previously submitted to Caltrans are now at Caltrans HQ & FHWA for final review and approval.  
 

6. As part of MTC funded Round 25 of the Pavement Management Technical Assistance Program 
(P-TAP), inspection of pavement conditions of the City’s street network is scheduled to start the 
first week of October and a draft pavement management report will be provided for City staff 
review in early 2025.  
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